[bookmark: _GoBack]                                      Walden Woods Village Council March Meeting 
				   March 2016
                       Attendees- Carol O’Donnell, Marlene Towers, Pat Tanner
                       Meeting called to Order   7:04 p.m.  By Marlene Towers
 Projects:  All Catch Basins that were budgeted and approved were completed early April. Money allocated for this project was $5,500
          Finance through February were reviewed 
· Three  trees on Morning Glory removed  secondary to   secondary to storm damage at total cost of $1,200
·   The large rock on the side of 26 Ivy Lane is basically preventing further erosion of the hill.  General feeling that proposed change was not going to hold the bank as well as what is there now.     May investigate cost of other remedies.
·     Request for Juniper shrubs removed between 527 and 531 Hawthorne. Directors agreed to have the bushes trimmed but not removed.
· 132 Primrose – Sprinkler head need to be repaired. Council Directors approved the expenditure.
· Sagewood & Heather - Drainage Trench to eliminate water pooling.
        New Business:
Discussed possible projects noted by Directors Carol & Marlene on their walk around. To include addition of top soil and grass see to eroded areas, especially along Walden Meadow.
 Owners Forum: 
 Talked about one way signs onto Knollwood North and South as well as the masonry repairs around the mail boxes on Knollwood North some residents reporting wet mail.

· Meeting adjourned: 8:15

       


